Have your say...

.. on the sunken playground
LONDON

Public consultation drop-in sessions atthe Ralph Perring Centre
are organised to find out more about the new playground design for
the Under 5s.

These will be an opportunity to comment on the design developed
with residents of Golden Lane.

Plans, models and samples of materials will be displayed to
encourage discussions with the design team.

A= - i i-. L | — R apll™ ] A = o 1
Y y .-' o E!.I‘I:" 1 ]
- l': i* I' ' ‘."' .'.‘ e u X, ' =il
g L "" Bi-—w%h-m:n;!!z- anvau'!'
l## 1#5“" 2 : b

=3 L"*'r i)
AT
i r E .

3 rr"*w

m "ﬂif"ﬁ {E" El' “"rnfjvi_ "

Thursday 3™ December | 3.30-5.30pm At the Ralph
Friday 11"" December Perring Centre

If you cannot make either session, please visit the estate office
where plans will be displayed between 3 and 11" December to
post any comments you may have, or contact the project manager
Leila on: 020 7332 1569 or leila.ben-hassel@cityoflondon.gov.uk.




